
Testimony for SB2400 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

I ask that you vote in favor of SB 2400 to allow parents who are less fortunate to have an opportunity to 
send their students to a Catholic School to further their relationship with our Lord.  Every denomination 
is welcome to attend our Catholic Schools.  I also ask for your yes vote on 2400 to allow all families to 
have the opportunity to choose place their child will attend school whether in a Public School or a 
Private School.  Thank you for your prayerful consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Bichler 


